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Portrait miniature of Mary I, c.1546, attributed to Susannah Horenbout - Compton Verney Collection. Photograph: ©
Compton Verney/Jamie Woodley.

For those who have been unable to visit Compton Verney’s major portrait miniatures exhibition, The Reflected Self: Portrait
Miniatures 1540-1850, we’re delighted to share this online event. On 30 January 2025, curators Emma Rutherford and Oli
McCall will be discussing their ideas for the exhibition, share highlights and detail their discoveries in a zoom talk hosted by
ARTscapades.

The talk will also be recorded and ticket holders will be emailed a link to view the recording afterwards (will expire after 1
month).

Register for the talk here.

https://www.portraitminiature.com/news-detail/34660
https://www.portraitminiature.com/news-detail/34606
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